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PE  A little reminder that if 

your child has an after school 

club then kit must be brought 

in to change at 3:15.  
NAILS Please remember, 

remove the stunning colours 

at the end of the weekend. 

COATS It is getting cold - 

inside and out!  Please make 

sure your child is warmly 

dressed as it is so important 

to get outside. As we know, 

our weather is unpredictable. 

A coat is essential at this time 

of year. 

 

 

                               
 

Date for the diary: Feeling Good Week 10 - 14th October 
2022 – feeling good mufti on Friday 14th October in 
collaboration with FONDS – wear a colour that makes you 
happy! 
 
We are celebrating ‘Feeling Good Week’ coinciding with 
World Mental Health day on 10th October and have some 
fun activities planned for the children. As always, thanks 

for your support. 

 

 

English – embarking upon play-scripts, focussing on Shakespeare’s Romeo and Juliet. 

Maths – continuing with revision of four rules: addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 

Art – as part of our block of work on architecture the children will further investigate how to use 2D / 3D 

perspective when drawing buildings. 

Geography – exploring further on the geographical features of North America, recognising the difference 

between human and physical features. This is of course topical in Hurricane season. 

Science – studying the classification of living things. 

French – All about being at school. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PSHE                                                                                                                –       

We are delighted to say, the children continue to settle well into Year 6 life. Fortunately, they are now 

able to start taking on some of the Year 6 roles in the wider school, which have been set aside for a few 

years. Fortunately, our PSHE programme will support them through Jigsaw this term is about Being me in 

my world. This is so important to help build resilience as the children move through their last year in 

Primary school, ready for their future adventures.                                                                                                                  

 

 

Photos 
As the children are having their photograph taken 

next Thursday, 7thOctober, the children need to 

come to school wearing their school uniform and 

bring in their P.E. kits, so that they can change in the 

afternoon. 


